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GEPF Benefit Statements now available on Self-Service App and web 

 

Every year, the GEPF aims to issue Benefit Statements by the end of March. Last 

year’s statements were delayed as we redeveloped the format to align with the 

Two‑Component System legislative changes. That enhancement required a thorough 

data‑verification process, ensuring that member service allocations, account seeding 

and savings‑component withdrawals were accurately reflected in both the service 

component and the statement. 

 

We thank our members for their patience during this important upgrade. From 

June 2025, Benefit Statements will be available through multiple channels: the 

Self‑Service App and post. 

 

We remain committed to verifying all data across the different components and to 

addressing any member queries promptly. We believe this improved, accessible format 

will enhance our service and help members stay fully informed about their benefits. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES PENSION FUND (GEPF) 
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Disclaimer 

The GEPF respects privacy and personal information of its members and pensioners and therefore 

subscribes to the provisions of the Protection of Personal Information Act 4 of 2013. Visit 

www.gepf.co.za to view GEPF Privacy Policy and Privacy statement. 
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